
1 

 

  
 
Our vision is to nurture and develop resilient, life-long 

learners who are caring and responsible, enabling them 

to achieve their own individual excellence.  

 

23rd March 2020 

 

Newsletter 10 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

During times of uncertainty, it is more important 

than ever that people stay connected. With that in 

mind, I will be sending a weekly newsletter to 

update and share with you with any news, 

developments and noteworthy events! 

 

School Closures 

I would like to extend a huge thank you to all 

critical workers who have managed to make 

alternative arrangements for childcare. Whilst I 

appreciate it is not always possible, your 

consideration and, in some cases, creativity, is truly 

valued. 

 

On Line Learning 

As you will know, there are daily lessons available 

on our website. As well as these, the children have 

all taken home a pack of additional work. Class 

teachers will be monitoring the on line work that is 

being completed. The packs of work should be 

completed and bought back into school when we 

return. 

 

Blogs 

Keep a watchful eye on the blog section of our 

website as there will be messages from all staff 

that we hope both adults and children will respond 

to. We are looking forward to many virtual 

conversations with the children! 

 

News from Home 

We would love to keep up-to-date with what 

everyone is getting up to at home. Please email in 

any pictures, videos or messages about what the 

children are doing. We will put these on our “News 

from Home” section on our website. 

 

Support and Useful Numbers 

The global crisis in which we find ourselves is 

unsettling and, for some, frightening. Please be 

reassured that you are not alone. If you have any 

worries, concerns or just want to get in touch, 

school can be contacted at any time of day 

through our email:  

contact@excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk  

 

Information regarding school closures can be 

found on: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/clos

ure-of-educational-settings-information-for-

parents-and-carers/closure-of-educational-

settings-information-for-parents-and-carers 

 

Safeguarding front door numbers  

03001235012 8:30-5 option 3 

Out of hours is 03001235022 

 

Family information service  

03001235033 

 

Take care of yourselves and stay safe. Our 

thoughts are with you all. 

 
At the start and end of the day, all you need is hope 

and strength. Hope that it will get better and strength 

to hold on until it does. Anonymous 

 

 

 

Mrs Jones 

Head Teacher 
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